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PHONICS NUMERACY LITERACY/TOPIC 

   Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 This week has been wonderful, we have had much 
fun and learnt a lot. Thank you for your cooperation 
during our school photoshoot this week. The children 
looked adorable and lovely in their photos!  

 Bus service to and from our school is available 
every day. The buses still have a few seats available. 
The bus will pick up and drop off your child at home 
before and after school. If you want to use this      
service, get in touch with Ms. Channy at the office.
  

 

Weekly bits and pieces... 

This week we have learnt to 
compare objects based on 
height.  Two objects were     
compared to decide which was 
tall or short.  In order to  
compare and use the vocabulary, 
we used our height and everyday 
classroom objects as activities. 

Topic – Celebrations (Chinese 
New Year)  

This week’s topic was about Chi-
nese New Year Celebrations.  We    
discussed “why and how“  Chinese 
people celebrate New Year. 

Literacy – We read a story called 
“It’s My Turn”, which was all 
about showing kindness. 

 Our class starts at 8:00am, please make sure your 
child is at school on time 

 Thursday is PE day - please send your child to school 
wearing the PE uniform and running shoes.  

 PLEASE, NO UNHEALTHY FOODS FOR SNACKS— 
healthy snacks - fruit, yogurt, crackers, cheese.  No 
cakes or packets of cookies.  

HOUSEKEEPING Save the Dates: 
 9 February (Thursday) - Star of the 

Month Assembly — Parents are invited 
to come and join us. The assembly will 
be held upstairs in the auditorium.  

 16 February (Thursday) - Sport’s Day 
for Early Years — More details are to 
follow. 

This week, we have learnt all 
about “c”. We have learnt its 
sound, some words beginning 
with ”c”, and practised writing 
lowercase “c”.  We also made a 
cute caterpillar art and craft 
forming the letter ‘c’. 

To everyone who’s celebrating   
Chinese New Year this weekend... 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
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